
Thursday, 13 January, 2022 
2:00 PM 

Our Ref: DJ:DL 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT 

WINGADEE ROAD CLOSED AT TERIDGERIE CREEK 
OTHER UNSEALED ROADS OPEN WITH CAUTION 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that WINGADEE ROAD IS CLOSED at 
Teridgerie Creek, where floodwaters have risen above the Yarraman Bridge. 

PILLIGA ROAD REMAINS CLOSED north of Floddenfield Road, with about 30cm of water over 
the road in causeways beyond this point. 

Local unsealed roads are open with caution. Drivers should anticipate water hazards at 
causeways. 

Council staff periodically inspect roads during and after rain events and issue updated road 
bulletins as conditions change.  

Hein Basson  
GENERAL MANAGER 


